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Dr Henrietta Campbell, CB

Chief Medical Officer

Health, Social Services and Public Safety
Castle Buildings

Stormont Estate

BELFAST

BT4 3SQ |

8 April 2004

Dear Dr Campbel]

Thank you for your letter of 29 March.

programmes, and we would be disappointed if your Office were to step back from

about systems failures relating to the deaths of Lucy and Raychel, we plan to produce
further reports on the matter. It would, I believe, be a matter of considerable regret to

many people if your Office felt unable to be involved.

Yours sincerely

Alan Bremner |
Director of Television , DHSSPS-C Gowdy O O , - O l 7 - O @{
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